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Memo to City Council

And replaced with the following:

3.2 Displctvina the Civic Address

a) The property owner Is responsible for properly and permanently

affixing the civic number and unit/buiiding identifiers on the building

by the time of substantial completion, as deemed by the Building

Official os follows:

J) Every address number shall be of sufficient size and shall be placed on
the exterior of the building so as to be plainly visible from the street for
which the address was given.

This will ensiire there is no issue with enforcement of existing addresses on properties. The
intent is to ensure properties are displaying an address. This also mirrors the wording in the
City's Building Bylaw. The original proposal was from the City of Prince Albert's Civic
Addressing Policy.

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the Executive Committee motion with respect to the Civic
Addressing Policy be amended with the following:

"That the wording of Section 3.2a(i] of the policy be amended as follows:

i) Every address number shall be of sufficient size and shall be placed on
Ihe exterior of the building so as to be plainly visible from the street for
which the address was given."

Yours truly,

^Z-^t2^
Michelle Sanson, MCIP, RPP
Director of Planning and Development Services
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